
 

                                
 
12th September 2024 
 
 

How to help your children with Maths 
 

A Workshop for Parents 
Primary Hall - 8:00 am -9:00 am 
Tuesday, September 17th, 2024 

  
Dear Parents, 
 
 
Liz Gibbs and Andrew Jeffrey will be visiting Bangkok Patana School from September 11th 
until September 17th during our Maths week. In that time they will be providing a Parent 
Workshop on Tuesday, September 17th in the Primary Hall at 8am about “Supporting your 
children with Maths”.  
 
This will be a fun session designed specifically to support parents with understanding on how 
children learn maths and provide ideas to help them love, enjoy and understand it. 
Liz and Andrew will cover; 
 

• Place value activities 
• Calculation strategies 
• Building confidence in Maths  

 
We look forward to welcoming you on Tuesday September 17th for this workshop. 
 
 
Please complete the Google Form below to indicate your attendance at this workshopใ 
RSVP 
 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Mark Verde 
Vice Principal, Learning and Curriculum 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfzZrdS3SBhoiRbqJzwKpKM62NNSDi-HIkIwV6GPOTpYi5VwA/viewform

